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From: Tanya Cunningham
To: Zoning
Subject: 5630 Lake Mendota Variance Request - Legistar #84659
Date: Thursday, August 8, 2024 10:05:36 PM

You don't often get email from itmakesyousmile@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Please place my comments into the public record for #84659, 5630 Lake Mendota Drive.

I am the third neighbor to the west of Tom Zalewski and Ann Kincade, at 5646 Lake Mendota
Drive. I have reviewed the application and drawings for this proposed project. Although their
home is the furthest back in the line of houses to our east, I nevertheless fully support their
project as detailed in the application. It is modest, attractive, and will serve to update a
structure that was becoming quite dated and in need of improvement. I think it will be an
overall improvement to the neighborhood, and serve to make the structure a much more
liveable home for many years to come.

I fully support granting the variance as requested.

Tanya Cunningham

mailto:zoning@cityofmadison.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

